
 

The Delbert Hunter Arboretum mails free newsletters to homes twice per year. 

We're going to start sending the newsletters to email addresses as well, so please 

tell us your preferences.  

Why Online News? 
The advantage of online newsletters is that we can send you updates that occur 

between our normal twice yearly letters, notices of events, photos, and more.  

Additionally, it saves money and resources.  
 

However… 

Some folks prefer home delivery of a paper copy, especially if there is information 

they wish to keep handy or to share with others. 

 

Please Email Us at  hunterarboretum@outlook.com 

Tell us what you prefer (examples...) 
 

 I want my free newsletters delivered to my home. 
 

 I want my free newsletter delivered to my email. 
 

 I prefer both methods. Please add my home and email address. 
 

 I'm no longer interested. Please remove me from all mailing lists.  
 

 

Our newsletters are also on the web: http://www.delberthunterarboretum.org/ 

 
 

 

PLEASE TAKE A MOMENT TO SEND US AN EMAIL TODAY 
  

  THANKS SO MUCH! 

hunterarboretum@outlook.com
http://www.delberthunterarboretum.org/


Non-profit orgs lose donors when times are tough; we tend to become 
less of a priority, understandably.   If everyone reading this 
newsletter could chip in the cost of a cup of coffee, we'd 
make it through to our next budget cycle.  

 
Please consider a tax deductible contribution today.  
To donate online please follow the QR code or visit our website:  
 

http://www.delberthunterarboretum.org/ 
 

Or if you prefer, please fill out and return this form with your donation. 
 

      Thank You ! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.delberthunterarboretum.org/

